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Seaford, VA - Today, Sheriff J. D. “Danny” Diggs announced endorsements from local 
community and elected leaders citing his commitment to work for the people of the 
24th Senate District.  
 
“Since the announcement of my candidacy for Senate there has been an overwhelming 
amount of support that I have received from the community.  It is obvious that the 
people of the Peninsula are united in wanting leadership that will end soft-on-crime 
policies and remain committed to the hardworking families of our community that are 
trying to simply make ends meet.  The endorsement of friends and leaders of my 
campaign shows that I am prepared to represent the people of the Peninsula as their 
next State Senator.” 
Announcing their endorsement of Danny Diggs for State Senate are: 

• Delegate A.C. Cordoza (District 91) 
• Delegate Amanda Batten (District 96) 
• Former Delegate Mike Watson (District 93) 
• Former Williamsburg Councilman Benny Zhang 

Diggs said, “I am dedicated to earning the support of the people of Virginia’s 
24th Senate district. For decades I have worked with the community to help protect their 
best interests.  As their next State Senator, I will work tirelessly for the people of the 
Peninsula and Virginia.” 
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